
Beech Class Weekly Update 

Friday 28th June 
It’s been another busy week in Beech Class. 

We had great fun using money in maths. Although many of 

us use cards and contactless much of the time, being able to 

count money and calculate the correct coins to make an 

amount is something we all must be able to do. This is 

something you can practise at home. Why not set up a play 

shop and practise buying and selling items with some real 

coins.  

 

We are absolutely loving, ‘The Magic Faraway Tree.’ As busy 

as Beech class can be, you could hear pain drop while we 

read about the adventures of Silky, Moonface and Saucepan. 

It’s one of our favourite parts of the day.  

Science: 

How does friction (how rough something is) affect how 

things move across it? 

‘How far does my fire engine travel on different surfaces?’ 

We went outside to feel different surfaces and practise using 

our key vocabulary. 



 

 

We then explored the surfaces we would be using in our 

investigation, again building confidence using key 

vocabulary.  



    

 

         

Next, we went inside to record our findings, before working 

in teams to set up the investigations.  



   

   

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs. Oliveira and Team 

 


